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Morris/Sussex Vicinage to Hold Fifth Annual 

Military Appreciation Ceremony 

The Morris/Sussex Vicinage will recognize employees who have served in the U.S. military at a 

ceremony on Thursday, May 24 from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. at the Morris County Administration 

and Records Building, Freeholder Meeting Room, fifth floor, 10 Court St., Morristown.  

Trial Court Administrator Susan Chait and Morris County Veterans Services Officer Ken 

Brenzel will recognize vicinage judges and employees for their military service, including 

Assignment Judge Stuart A. Minkowitz and Municipal Presiding Judge Andrew M. 

Wubbenhorst.  

U.S. Navy Aviation Machinist Mate 3rd Class John Zapata, an employee in the criminal 

division’s pretrial services unit, will be the featured speaker. Judge Minkowitz will deliver 

closing remarks. 

The U.S. Army National Honor Guard will present the colors. Music will be provided by Keith 

Wood, pipe major for the Morris County-based Rory O’Moore School of Pipes and Drums.  

The ceremony is open to the public and reservations are not required.  

For additional information, contact Operations Division Manager KerriLynn Walsh-Wood at 

973-656-3985.
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